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 Honourable Purpose 
 

 

Respect Compassion Co-operation Stewardship 

 
18th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Years 7 to 13 Rewards Afternoon - All Hallows College Staff v Sixth Form Football Match 

 
Our Student Leadership Team have worked with Macclesfield FC, to organise a Staff V Sixth Form football match on 
the afternoon of Thursday 28th March. 

 
We are planning to take students from all year groups to the stadium to watch the event as a reward for their hard 
work over the past term.  Students will leave College after an early lunch and walk to the stadium on Moss Lane with 
their Form Tutor. The stadium is 2.5 km from the College. Students must be prepared for the walk with a coat with a 
hood or umbrella and bottle of water.   Students with limited mobility or who may need extra support will be 
transported on the College minibus.  

 
Students who travel to college on the college buses will be picked up from the stadium by the buses.  Students who 
walk to college or are collected by parents/carers will be dismissed from the stadium by year group between 3.05 
and 3.15 pm.  We therefore, kindly ask parents/carers to collect from the stadium car park rather than college on 
this day.  

 
Entry to the stadium is £2 payable on the day.  Tickets can be purchased in advanced from the Sixth Form Common 
Room at a special rate of 2 for £3, with all monies going to the India Clinic. Students will have their lunch in College 
before heading to the stadium and will have the opportunity to purchase drinks and sweets before leaving the 
College site.  

 
We hope that all students can attend this community event but as this is a ‘Rewards afternoon’, students are 
expected to be in positive ‘SHINE’ points by 26th March.  Students have been repeatedly reminded of this during our 
assemblies and in a presentation which I shared when they returned to College wb 26th February.  Students in 
negative ‘SHINE’ points will be required to remain in College and will be dismissed from College as usual.  Where 
students travel by College bus they will be transported to the stadium at 3.00 to transfer to the college buses.   

 
As you have already given consent for your child to attend local trips, further consent is not required.   
If you have any questions relating to this activity or if you do not want your child to take part in the visit please 
contact me by email or telephone by Monday 25th March.   

 
Your sincerely 
 

  
Mrs M Garvey 
Deputy Principal 

 
     

 


